
Notes from a virtual meeting on Tuesday 10th February 2021 
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Present: 
Jenny Wood – HDC, Principal Planner in the Policy team (JW) 
Nick Ward – JB Planning Associates, Winchfield NDPR Consultant (NW) 
Meyrick Williams – Winchfield Parish Council (OMW) 
Christine Strudwick – lead for Winchfield Neighbourhood Development Plan Review (CS) 
 

JW advised that Kate Smith has moved on and Planning Policy is currently Daniel Hawes and Jenny Woods. 

The work on Conservation Areas will be side-lined for the time being. 

CS advised that the public engagement meeting for Winchfield was now, Covid permitting, Saturday 24th 

April. A newsletter has been delivered to every residence telling them of the date change and also 

introducing the Housing Need Survey (HNS) which will take place in March. An advert about the HNS will 

appear in the March edition of Winchfield/ Dogmersfield / Hartley Wintney Parish Magazine ‘Contact’.  

Mags at Action Hampshire has been very helpful as have Gemma and Nicola from HDC.  

Today’s edition of ‘Fleet News’ has an article about the 4 affordable homes (AH) which are now available at 

Winchfield Crescent.    

OMW said that the Character Landscape Assessment (CLA) is progressing well and is on time and on budget.  

CS has managed to locate a hard copy of ‘Hampshire Treasures’ which used to be online under the 

management of HCC. Obtaining this book ensures that references in the revised NDP will be evidenced. HCC 

is also trying to find out where the online information is and if it is still accessible.  

With no further business the meeting closed at 1020 and JW will call the next meeting for mid-April.   

 

 

 


